UBGC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

November 4, 1982

Libby Nason
Fmployee Relations Dept.
Campus Mail

Dear Libby:

Re: Lisa Stenger

It is the position of the Union that the additional three days
pay you have offered Ms. Stenger is acceptable as it would pay her for
the compléte term of the appointment as she understood it when accepting
the job.

Please process the additional pay as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Patricia House
Secretary-Treasurer
AUCE ILocal 1

cc: Lisa Stenger
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